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CAW Meeting Minutes 
March 17, 2016 
 
In attendance: Debbie Anischik, Nicole & Skyler Charette, Tyler Evans, Michelle & Daniel 
Geyer, Joe Gilbert, Karen Monaghan, Beverly Russell, Carol Twomey, Denise Zahares 
 
1. Acceptance of minutes from 2/18/16: Debbie accepted, Denise seconded. 
 
2. We received an anonymous donation of $1500. We will also be receiving donations in 
memory of Mike McCallum. We made $220 at the Pet Life bake sale in January. 
 
3. Our town balance is $4025.59. Michelle will be asking for $2400 at the town council meeting 
in May. We made $220 from the Pet Life Bake Sale in January. 
 
4. It has been brought to our attention that we can advertise our upcoming events in the Cider 
Hill newsletter. 
 
5. Zuma has been adopted. He was sheltered at AWS for three nights. Nicole has told us that she 
is interested in fostering dogs. 
 
6. The following meetings will be held at the Town Hall: May, June, July, August, and 
September. 
 
7. Bev has been getting many donations for the Rummage Sale. Ninety percent of it are women's 
clothes. We will need to be there at 7 AM to set up and organize the clothing. We will also have 
raffle items and a bake sale. There will be a $5 per bag charge for clothes. We have use of the 
Grange at no charge. It is a community event between us and the Grange. 
 
8.Bev and Debbie attended a meeting of the County Animal Rescue Team. The meetings are 
held in Alfred. Being a part of the team requires a criminal background check and being up to 
date on your tetanus shot. You also will take emergency management classes. You could travel 
out of state to rescue animals. Debbie has applications if anyone is interested. 
 
9. The Chowder Fest is May 14. We will discuss it more at next month's meeting. 
 
10. A Paint Night fundraiser was discussed. There is a new place in Saco and we would only 
need 10 people to participate. They would donate $10 per ticket. August or September would be 
a good time to do it. 
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11. The owner of Bull Dog Cafe said we can have a dog adoption in his parking lot, possibly in 
June. We would also have a bottle drive. 
 
12. We have found out that coyote urine will not work to repel fisher cats. There are also some 
raccoons that need to be trapped. Michelle has called Bruce Martin. She and Daniel will be going 
to a class in August to get a license to trap. 
 
13.There are two board and two alternate openings.  
 
14. Good and Welfare: Our next meeting is on April 21 at 7 PM.  
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